National Cholesterol Education Program
Guidelines 2012
Yeah, reviewing a books National Cholesterol Education Program Guidelines
2012 could build up your near friends listings. This is just one of the
solutions for you to be successful. As understood, endowment does not
recommend that you have wonderful points.
Comprehending as competently as union even more than other will find the
money for each success. bordering to, the pronouncement as without difficulty
as perspicacity of this National Cholesterol Education Program Guidelines
2012 can be taken as well as picked to act.

Seidel's Guide to Physical
Examination - E-Book Jane W. Ball
2014-03-25 With a strong patientcentered approach to care and an
author team comprised of nurses and
physicians, Seidel’s Guide to
Physical Examination, 8th Edition,
addresses teaching and learning
health assessment in nursing,
medical, and a wide variety of other
health-care programs, at both
undergraduate and graduate levels.
This new edition offers an increased
focus on evidence-based practice and
improved readability, along with
integrated lifespan content and
numerous special features such as
Clinical Pearls and Physical
Variations, Functional Assessment,
and Staying Well boxes. EvidenceBased Practice in Physical
Examination boxes supply you with
current data on the most effective
techniques for delivering quality
patient care. Clinical Pearls lend
insights and clinical expertise to
help you develop clinical judgment
skills. Functional Assessment boxes
present a more holistic approach to
patient care that extends beyond the
physical exam to patients’ functional
ability. Staying Well boxes focus you
on patient wellness and health
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

promotion. Risk Factor boxes provide
opportunities for patient teaching or
genetic testing for a variety of
conditions. Differential diagnosis
content offers you an understanding
of how disease presentations vary and
specific information for how to make
diagnoses from similar abnormal
findings. Abnormal Findings tables
equip you with a quick, illustrated
reference that allows for comparisons
of various abnormalities along with
key symptoms and underlying
pathophysiology. Sample Documentation
boxes clarify appropriate
professional language for the process
of recording patient assessment data.
NEW! Advance Practice Skills
highlighted throughout text makes
identification and reference easier
for students. NEW! Updated content
throughout provides you with cuttingedge research and a strong evidencebased approach to care. NEW! Vital
Signs and Pain Assessment Chapter
groups important, foundational tasks
together for easy reference in one
location. NEW! Improve readability
ensures content remains clear,
straightforward, and easy to
understand. NEW! Updated
illustrations and photographs
enhances visual appeal and clarifies
anatomic concepts and exam
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techniques.
Clinical Chemistry: Principles,
Techniques, and Correlations,
Enhanced Edition Michael L. Bishop
2020-06-11 Clinical Chemistry:
Principles, Techniques, and
Correlations, Enhanced Eighth Edition
demonstrates the how, what, why, and
when of clinical testing and testing
correlations to help you develop the
interpretive and analytic skills
you’ll need in your future career.
Conn's Current Therapy 2017 E-Book
Edward T. Bope 2016-10-10 Covering
more than 300 clinically relevant
topics, Conn’s Current Therapy 2017
by Drs. Edward T. Bope and Rick D.
Kellerman offers an in-depth,
personal approach to treatment from
international experts, ideally suited
for today’s busy medical
practitioners. Trustworthy and easy
to use, this annually updated
resource focuses solely on the most
current treatment protocols for
common complaints, acute diseases,
and chronic illnesses you’re likely
to see. New chapters and numerous new
authors in this edition bring you
fully up to date on the topics you
need to know about for effective
patient care. Reliable, in-depth,
systems-based content suitable for
all first-line-of-defense providers.
Thorough PharmD review of recently
approved and soon-to-be approved
drugs. Easy access to the latest
evidence-based treatment practices
for the most effective results. More
than 400 easy-to-understand tables
make referencing complex data quick
and easy. Nearly 300 images,
including algorithms, anatomical
illustrations, and photographs,
provide useful information for
diagnosis. Consult this title on your
favorite e-reader, conduct rapid
searches, and adjust font sizes for
optimal readability. Easy access to
the latest evidence-based treatment
practices for the most effective
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

results. Seven new chapters cover
palliative care, pancreatic cancer,
babesiosis, Zika virus, sexual
dysfunction, bronchiolitis, and
failure to thrive. New authors
provide a fresh perspective and their
personal approach to scores of
conditions and topics, including
arboviruses and other emerging
viruses.
Clinical Lipidology: A Companion to
Braunwald's Heart Disease E-Book
Christie M. Ballantyne 2014-11-14
Clinical Lipidology, a companion to
Braunwald’s Heart Disease, is
designed to guide you through the
ever-changing therapeutic management
of patients with high cholesterol
levels. From basic science to
pathogenesis of atherothrombotic
disease, to risk assessment and the
latest therapy options, this medical
reference book offers unparalleled
coverage and expert guidance on
lipidology in a straightforward,
accessible, and user-friendly style.
Get authoritative guidance from some
of the foremost experts in the field.
Easily access key content with help
from treatment algorithms. Access
options and evidence-based solutions
for every type of patient scenario,
as well as the latest clinical
guidelines and clinically relevant
evidence on risk assessment, special
patient populations, and therapy,
including recently approved and
experimental therapies. Remain at the
forefront of the cardiology field
with up-to-date chapters on treatment
guidelines; diet, exercise, and
weight loss; pharmacologic therapies
such as statins, omega-3 fatty acids,
and combination therapy; evolving
targets of therapy such as PCSK9
inhibition, CETP inhibition, and
inflammation Prepare for special
patient populations such as children
and adolescents; women and the
elderly; transplant recipients; HIV
patients; and those with chronic
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renal disease, familial
hypercholesterolemia, other severe
hypercholesterolemias, diabetes, or
other metabolic syndromes. Take
advantage of a format that follows
that of the well-known and
internationally recognized
Braunwald’s Heart Disease. Consult
this title on your favorite e-reader,
conduct rapid searches, and adjust
font sizes for optimal readability.
Pathophysiology - E-Book Kathryn L.
McCance 2015-06-08 With easy-to-read,
in-depth descriptions of disease,
disease etiology, and disease
processes, Pathophysiology: The
Biologic Basis for Disease in Adults
and Children, 7th Edition helps you
understand the most important and the
most complex pathophysiology
concepts. More than 1,200 full-color
illustrations and photographs make it
easier to identify normal anatomy and
physiology, as well as alterations of
function. This edition includes a NEW
Epigenetics and Disease chapter along
with additional What’s New boxes
highlighting the latest advances in
pathophysiology. Written by wellknown educators Kathryn McCance and
Sue Huether, and joined by a team of
expert contributors, this resource is
the most comprehensive and
authoritative pathophysiology text
available! Over 1,200 full-color
illustrations and photographs depict
the clinical manifestations of
disease and disease processes — more
than in any other pathophysiology
text. A fully updated glossary
includes 1,000 terms, and makes
lookup easier by grouping together
similar topics and terms. Outstanding
authors Kathryn McCance and Sue
Huether have extensive backgrounds as
researchers and instructors, and
utilize expert contributors,
consultants, and reviewers in
developing this edition. Chapter
summary reviews provide concise
synopses of the main points of each
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

chapter. Consistent presentation of
diseases includes pathophysiology,
clinical manifestations, and
evaluation and treatment. Lifespan
content includes ten separate
pediatric chapters and special
sections with aging and pediatrics
content. Algorithms and flowcharts of
diseases and disorders make it easy
to follow the sequential progression
of disease processes. Nutrition and
Disease boxes explain the link
between concepts of health promotion
and disease. EXTENSIVELY Updated
content reflects advances in
pathophysiology including tumor
biology invasion and metastases, the
epidemiology of cancer, diabetes
mellitus, insulin resistance, thyroid
and adrenal gland disorders, female
reproductive disorders including
benign breast diseases and breast
cancer, and a separate chapter on
male reproductive disorders and
cancer. NEW! Chapter on epigenetics
and disease. Additional What’s New
boxes highlight the most current
research and clinical development.
Lewis's Medical-Surgical Nursing
Diane Brown 2017-03-25 Perfect for: •
Undergraduate Nursing Students •
Postgraduate Specialist Nursing
Pathways (Advanced Medical Surgical
Nursing) • TAFE Bachelor of Nursing
Program Lewis’s Medical–Surgical
Nursing: Assessment and Management of
Clinical Problems, 4th Edition is the
most comprehensive go-to reference
for essential information about all
aspects of professional nursing care
of patients. Using the nursing
process as a framework for practice,
the fourth edition has been
extensively revised to reflect the
rapid changing nature of nursing
practice and the increasing focus on
key nursing care priorities. Building
on the strengths of the third
Australian and New Zealand edition
and incorporating relevant global
nursing research and practice from
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the prominent US title
Medical–Surgical Nursing, 9Th
Edition, Lewis’s Medical–Surgical
Nursing, 4th Edition is an essential
resource for students seeking to
understand the role of the
professional nurse in the
contemporary health environment. 49
expert contributors from Australia
and New Zealand Current research data
and Australian and New Zealand
statistics Focus on evidence-based
practice Review questions and
clinical reasoning exercises Evolve
Resources for instructor and student,
including quick quiz’s, test banks,
review questions, image gallery and
videos. • Chapter on current national
patient safety and clinical reasoning
• Over 80 new and revised case
studies • Chapter on rural and remote
area nursing • Fully revised chapter
on chronic illness and complex care •
Chapter on patient safety and
clinical reasoning • Greater emphasis
on contemporary health issues, such
as obesity and emergency and disaster
nursing • Australia and New Zealand
sociocultural focus
Critical Care Nursing,Diagnosis and
Management,7 Linda Diann Urden
2013-05-01 Praised for its
comprehensive coverage and clear
organization, Critical Care Nursing:
Diagnosis and Management is the go-to
critical care nursing text for both
practicing nurses and nursing
students preparing for clinicals.
Handbook of Clinical Nutrition and
Aging Connie Watkins Bales 2014-11-27
This is the new and fully revised
third edition of the well-received
text that is the benchmark book in
the field of nutrition and aging. The
editors (specialists in geriatric
nutrition, medical sociology, and
clinical nutrition, respectively) and
contributors (a panel of recognized
academic nutritionists,
geriatricians, clinicians, and other
scientists) have added a number of
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

new chapters and have thoroughly
updated the widely acclaimed second
edition. This third edition provides
fresh perspectives and the latest
scientific and clinical developments
on the interaction of nutrition with
age-associated disease and provides
practical, evidence-based options to
enhance this at-risk population’s
potential for optimal health and
disease prevention. Chapters on a
wide range of topics, such as the
role of nutrition in physical and
cognitive function, and coverage of
an array of clinical conditions
(obesity, diabetes, heart failure,
cancer, kidney disease,
osteoporosis), compliment chapters on
food insecurity, anti-aging and
nutritional supplements, making this
third edition uniquely different from
previous editions. Handbook of
Clinical Nutrition and Aging, Third
Edition, is a practical and
comprehensive resource and an
invaluable guide to nutritionists,
physicians, nurses, social workers
and others who provide health care
for the ever-increasing aging
population.
Nutrition in Kidney Disease Laura D.
Byham-Gray 2014-01-23 Nutrition in
Kidney Disease, Second Edition
addresses the relationships between
nutrition and (1) normal kidney
function and disease, (2) the
progressiveness of chronic kidney
disease (CKD) and strategies to
prevent further compromise, and (3)
the treatment and management of
kidney failure especially during
medical crises, such as acute kidney
injury and its consequent nutritional
therapies (e.g., enteral and
parenteral nutrition). Demographic
patterns, trends and outcomes in the
current health care systems are
explored in the United States and
abroad. Disease prevention and
management are presented over the
entire lifespan, beginning with
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pregnancy, followed by infancy,
childhood, adolescence, and
adulthood, concluding with the elder
years. Foundations for clinical
practice are established by devoting
a complete section towards conducting
a comprehensive nutritional
assessment, comprising of
anthropometric, biochemical,
clinical, physical parameters and
psychosocial concerns unique to the
kidney disease population.
Nutritional therapy is also discussed
across the spectrum of kidney
disease, and pertinent aspects
critical to successful management of
disorders and conditions, such as
bone disease, obesity, and nephrotic
syndrome are explored. Nutrition in
Kidney Disease, Second edition
highlights cutting edge research in
regards to exercise and functional
outcomes, malnutrition and the
inflammatory response, experimental
therapies, and the use of
complementary and alternative
medicine, with a special emphasis on
relevant preventative strategies.
Team-based Care for Heart Failure
Gregg C. Fonarow 2015-07-13 This
issue of Heart Failure Clinics
examines the critical role of teambased care in the management of
patients with heart failure. Articles
address Team-Based Care for
Prevention, Patients Hospitalized
with Heart Failure, Transitions of
Care, Outpatients, Managing Cardiac
Comorbidities, Managing Non-cardiac
Conditions, Cardiac Rehabilitation
and Exercise Training, External
Telemonitoring, Ambulatory
Hemodynamic Cardiac Device
Monitoring, Advanced Heart Failure,
and Palliative and End-of-Life Care.
Textbook of Family Medicine E-Book
David Rakel 2015-02-02 This ninth
edition of the Textbook of Family
Medicine, edited by Drs. Robert E.
Rakel and David P. Rakel, remains
your #1 choice for complete guidance
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

on the principles of family medicine,
primary care in the community, and
all aspects of clinical practice.
Ideal for both residents and
practicing physicians, this medical
reference book includes evidencebased, practical information to
optimize patient care and prepare you
for the ABFM exam. A clean, quickreference layout makes it easy for
you to put information to work
immediately in your practice. Gain a
new understanding of the patientcentered medical home and how to
achieve this status in outpatient
clinics. Make the most effective care
decisions with help from "Evidence
vs. Harm" icons that guide you
through key treatments of common
medical conditions. Take advantage of
today’s most useful online resources
with a convenient list of outstanding
clinical websites. Quickly spot "Best
Evidence Recommendations" with
special boxes located throughout the
text, and glean helpful tips on
diagnosis and therapy from "Key
Points" boxes found on every page.
Quickly access content with an
efficient new layout that includes
more than 1,000 tables and full-color
illustrations; treatment boxes for a
concise overview of how to treat
various conditions; Grade A SORT
recommendations; and key points
highlighting the major takeaways of
each chapter. Take advantage of an
enhanced focus on team-based care as
the role of primary care providers
evolves, and stay up to date on the
most current practice guidelines with
evidence-based information
throughout. Remain at the forefront
of the field with coverage on selfcare, the emergence of tobacco
alternatives such as e-cigarettes,
and the changing picture of cancer in
America.
Reichel's Care of the Elderly Jan
Busby-Whitehead 2016-06-23 A clinical
guide for all health specialists
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needing practical, relevant and
comprehensive information on managing
the elderly patient.
Medical Biochemistry E-Book John W
Baynes 2018-01-03 Now fully revised,
this acclaimed textbook efficiently
links basic biochemistry with the
day-to-day practice of medicine. You
will learn basic science concepts and
see them illustrated by clinical
cases that describe patients you will
likely encounter in your clinical
training. You will also learn about
the use of laboratory tests to
diagnose and monitor the most
important conditions. Brought to you
in a thorough yet accessible manner,
this new edition of Medical
Biochemistry highlights the latest
developments in regulatory and
molecular biology, signal
transduction, biochemistry and
biomarkers of chronic disease, and
bioinformatics and the ‘–omics’. It
highlights the most important global
medical issues: diabetes mellitus,
obesity and malnutrition, cancer and
atherosclerotic cardiovascular
disease, and addresses the role of
nutrition and exercise in medicine.
Featuring a team of expert
contributors that includes
investigators involved in cuttingedge research as well as experienced
clinicians, this book offers a unique
combination of research and clinical
practice tailored to today’s
integrated courses. Read organfocused chapters addressing the
biochemistry of the bone, kidney,
liver, lungs and muscle; and systemfocused ones addressing the
biochemistry of the immune and
endocrine systems, neurochemistry and
neurotransmission, and cancer
Cardiovascular Care in Patients With
HIV Merle Myerson 2019-03-15 This
book provides the most current
overview of the evaluation and
management of cardiovascular disease
in people living with HIV/AIDS. The
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

text assesses the risk factors
associated with cardiovascular
disease in HIV/AIDS patients and
explores the most cutting edge ways
to diagnose and treat the specific
diseases that are most common for
people living with HIV. This text
takes a well-rounded,
multidisciplinary approach that
considers infectious disease and HIV
specialists who may have little
familiarity with the diagnosis and
management of manifest CVD or risk
factors as well as those in remote
areas where providers may have little
or no infrastructure to support
optimal care for their patients. The
text also serves cardiovascular
specialists who may not have the
expertise in HIV care to meet the
unique needs of these patients.
Cardiovascular Care for the Patient
Living with HIV is the ultimate
resource for not only all infectious
disease and HIV specialists, but also
for cardiologists, neurologists,
vascular surgeons, general
practitioners, nurse practitioners,
physician’s assistants, and all other
medical professionals who care for
people living with HIV.
Pathophysiology - E-Book Lee-Ellen C.
Copstead-Kirkhorn 2014-06-25 A clear,
comprehensive introduction to
disease, Pathophysiology, 5th Edition
explores the etiology, pathogenesis,
clinical manifestations, and
treatment of disorders. Units are
organized by body system, and each
begins with an illustrated review of
anatomy and normal physiology. A
discussion then follows on the
disease processes and abnormalities
that may occur, with a focus on the
pathophysiologic concepts involved.
Written by leading educators LeeEllen Copstead and Jacquelyn Banasik,
Pathophysiology simplifies a rigorous
subject with practical learning
resources and includes coverage of
the latest scientific findings and
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relevant research 900 full-color
illustrations clarify complex
pathophysiological concepts. Easy-toread style includes many tables,
boxes, and figures to highlight and
simplify content. Key Questions at
the beginning of each chapter
highlight key objectives and help you
develop and use critical thinking
skills. Key Points boxes focus on the
most important information. Geriatric
Considerations boxes analyze the agerelated changes associated with a
specific body system. A chapter
summary gives you a quick wrap-up of
the key content in each chapter. NEW!
Pediatric Considerations boxes with
accompanying flow charts describe
conditions and changes specific to
young children. NEW! Updated content
includes the latest information on
new treatment advances, the
relationship between stress and
inflammation to cardiovascular
disease, and much more throughout the
text. NEW! Global Health
Considerations tables include
information on HIV/AIDS and
depression/anxiety in women.
Hyperlipidemias: New Insights for the
Healthcare Professional: 2013 Edition
2013-07-22 Hyperlipidemias: New
Insights for the Healthcare
Professional: 2013 Edition is a
ScholarlyBrief™ that delivers timely,
authoritative, comprehensive, and
specialized information about
Genetics in a concise format. The
editors have built Hyperlipidemias:
New Insights for the Healthcare
Professional: 2013 Edition on the
vast information databases of
ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the
information about Genetics in this
book to be deeper than what you can
access anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content
of Hyperlipidemias: New Insights for
the Healthcare Professional: 2013
Edition has been produced by the
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of
the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors
at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a
source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Understanding Normal and Clinical
Nutrition Sharon Rady Rolfes
2014-02-07 Learn about the
fundamentals of nutrition and how
they relate to clinical applications
in UNDERSTANDING NORMAL AND CLINICAL
NUTRITION, Tenth Edition. This text
starts with coverage of normal
nutrition, including digestion and
metabolism, vitamins and minerals,
and life cycle nutrition, and then
focuses on clinical nutrition related
to diseases such as gastrointestinal,
liver, and kidney diseases. You will
receive practical information and
valuable resources to help you apply
nutrition knowledge and skills to
your daily life and the clinical
setting. Use the many features, such
as case studies, How To explanations,
and study cards, to understand and
apply the material. Regardless of
your background, the approachable
narrative, careful explanations, and
authors' enthusiasm will inspire you
to become active in the field of
nutrition. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Lipid Transfer in Lipoprotein
Metabolism and Cardiovascular Disease
Xian-Cheng Jiang 2020-07-23 This book
provides an up-to-date review of the
fundamentals of lipid metabolism and
its role in cardiovascular diseases.
Focusing on lipid transfer proteins
in the circulation and cells, the
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role of important lipid transporters,
the effect of recently discovered
lipid binding proteins, and the link
between lipid metabolism disorders
and cardiovascular diseases, it
covers phospholipid transfer protein,
cholesteryl ester transfer protein,
lipopolysaccharide binding protein,
microsomal triglyceride transfer
protein, ABC binding cassette
members, and more. The book offers
graduate students and researchers a
coherent overview of lipid transfer
and transport, as well as the
limitations of current research in
the field, and promotes further
studies on cardiovascular diseases,
as well as pharmaceutical research on
drug discovery based on lipid
transfer, transport, and binding.
Pediatric Cardiology Walter H.
Johnson 2014-02-03 Caring for
children with heart disease is
extremely complex, requiring a
different and often tailor-made
approach compared with adults with
similar cardiac problems. Built on
the success of previous editions and
brought to you by a stellar author
team, Pediatric Cardiology: The
Essential Pocket Guide provides a
unique, concise and extremely
practical overview of heart disease
in children. From history-taking,
physical examination, ECG, and chest
X-ray – the basics that enable
clinicians to uncover possible
problems and eliminate areas of false
concern – it goes on to examine the
range of more complex topics in the
diagnosis and treatment/management of
childhood cardiovascular disease. New
to this edition you’ll find: An
enhanced section on imaging including
recent advances in cardiac MRI and
fetal echocardiography. New
techniques in genetic testing for
heart disease in special populations.
Much more emphasis on the importance
of echocardiography in understanding
the pathophysiology of congenital
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

cardiac malformations. Expanded
section on cardiac conditions in the
neonate, specifically on prenatal
diagnosis and management, neonatal
screening for congenital heart
disease, and hypoplastic left heart
syndrome. Expanded and updated
congestive cardiac failure section,
including the latest in genetic and
metabolic causes of heart failure,
and medical/surgical treatment
options; discussion of bridging
therapies; essentials of
transplantation, including common
drug treatment regimens, clinical
recognition of treatment
complications and rejection,
outcomes, morbidity and survival. In
addition, every chapter is fully
updated with the very latest clinical
guidelines and management options
from the AHA, ACC and ESC. Pediatric
Cardiology: The Essential Pocket
Guide, 3rd edition, is quite simply a
must-have guide for all members of
the multidisciplinary team managing
children suffering from heart
disease.
Nutrition Through the Life Cycle
Judith E. Brown 2013-06-28 As one of
the most respected nutrition life
cycle texts in the higher education
market, NUTRITION THROUGH THE LIFE
CYCLE, Fifth Edition uses current
research to explain the nutritional
foundations necessary for the growth,
development, and normal functioning
of individuals in each stage of the
life span. Filled with resources to
guide your study, the Fifth Edition
brings clarity to key concepts as
well as addresses new research on the
roles played by healthful diets,
nutrients, gene variants, and
nutrient-gene interactions. This text
is written by an expert author team,
this text benefits from a broad range
of normal and clinical nutrition
expertise from registered dietitians
and researchers, meant to help you
understand all the major concepts.
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Available with InfoTrac Student
Collections
http://gocengage.com/infotrac.
Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Dyslipidemias Abhimanyu Garg
2015-05-11 Dyslipidemias:
Pathophysiology, Evaluation and
Management provides a wealth of
general and detailed guidelines for
the clinical evaluation and
management of lipid disorders in
adults and children. Covering the
full range of common through rare
lipid disorders, this timely resource
offers targeted, practical
information for all clinicians who
care for patients with dyslipidemias,
including general internists,
pediatric and adult endocrinologists,
pediatricians, lipidologists,
cardiologists, internists, and
geneticists. For the last twenty
years, there has been a growing
recognition worldwide of the
importance of managing dyslipidemia
for the primary and secondary
prevention of atherosclerotic
vascular disease, especially coronary
heart disease. This has been mainly
due to the publication of the
guidelines of National Cholesterol
Education Program’s Adult Treatment
Panel and Pediatric Panel from the
United States. These guidelines have
stimulated generation of similar
recommendations from all over the
world, particularly Europe, Canada,
Australia and Asia. Developed by a
renowned group of leading
international experts, the book
offers state-of-the-art chapters that
are peer-reviewed and represent a
comprehensive assessment of the
field. A major addition to the
literature, Dyslipidemias:
Pathophysiology, Evaluation and
Management is a gold-standard level
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

reference for all clinicians who are
challenged to provide the best care
and new opportunities for patients
with dyslipidemias.
Report of the Expert Panel on
Detection, Evaluation, and Treatment
of High Blood Cholesterol in Adults
National Cholesterol Education
Program (U.S.). Expert Panel on
Detection, Evaluation, and Treatment
of High Blood Cholesterol in Adults
1989
Priorities in Critical Care Nursing E-Book Linda D. Urden 2015-02-23
Ensure you are up to date on all the
common and urgent issues in the
critical care unit with Priorities in
Critical Care Nursing, 7th Edition!
With its succinct coverage of all
core critical care nursing topics,
this evidence-based text is the
perfect resource for both practicing
nurses and nursing students alike.
Using the latest, most authoritative
research, this book will help you
identify priorities to accurately and
effectively manage patient care.
Content spans the areas of
medication, patient safety, patient
education, nursing diagnosis, and
collaborative management and much
more to equip you for success in all
aspects of critical care nursing.
This new edition also features new
case studies, new QSEN-focused callout boxes throughout the text, a
complete digital glossary, and
revised chapter summaries. Evidencebased approach offers the most
accurate and timely patient care
recommendations based on the latest
and most authoritative research,
meta-analyses, and systematic reviews
available. UNIQUE! Nursing Diagnosis
Priorities boxes list the most urgent
potential nursing diagnoses, with a
page reference to the corresponding
Nursing Management Plan. Nursing
Management Plans provide a complete
care plan for every Priority
Diagnosis that includes the
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diagnosis, definition, defining
characteristics, outcome criteria,
nursing interventions, and
rationales. Case studies with
critical thinking questions test your
understanding of key concepts and
their practical applications. Concept
maps help students understand common
critical health conditions, including
acute coronary syndrome, acute renal
failure, ischemic stroke, and shock.
Collaborative Management boxes guide
you through the management of a wide
variety of disorders. Patient
Education boxes list the concepts
that must be taught to the patient
and the family before discharge from
the ICU. Priority Medication boxes
offer a foundation in the
pharmacology used most in critical
care.
Critical Care Nursing - E-Book Linda
D. Urden 2017-02-15 Get a firm
understanding and mastery of the
unique issues and procedures involved
in critical care nursing with
Critical Care Nursing: Diagnosis and
Management, 8th Edition. Praised for
its comprehensive coverage and clear
organization, this market-leading
text offers a great foundation in the
realities and challenges of today’s
critical care unit that’s perfect for
both nursing students and practicing
nurses alike. This new edition also
features enhanced integration of QSEN
and interprofessional collaborative
practice, plus expanded coverage of
leadership, post-ICU outcomes and
highly contagious infections.
Revamped case studies, Patient
Teaching boxes, Evidence-Based
Practice boxes, Patient Safety
Alerts, and other learning tools
further develop your critical
thinking skills and prepare you for
success in high-acuity, progressive,
and critical care settings. UNIQUE!
Nursing management plans of care
feature approximately 35 NANDA-I
nursing diagnoses to provide a
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

detailed, ready-to-use, clinically
current reference for safe, effective
patient care. Consistent organization
within each body-system unit provides
a systematic framework for learning
and for CCRN and PCCN certification
preparation. It also serves as a
great reference for clinical
practice. Pharmacologic Management
tables offer quick summaries of the
drugs most often used in critical
care.
Health Promotion Throughout the Life
Span - E-Book Carole Lium Edelman
2017-07-25 Promote health and
wellness for all ages and population
groups! Health Promotion Throughout
the Life Span, 9th Edition provides a
comprehensive guide to leading health
promotion concepts, from assessment
to interventions to application. Its
lifespan approach addresses patients’
unique needs with case studies and
care plans, with an assessment
framework based on Gordon’s
Functional Health Patterns. New to
this edition is expanded coverage of
genomics and QSEN competencies.
Written by nursing experts Carole
Edelman and Elizabeth Kudzma, this
bestselling text covers all the
latest research and trends in health
promotion and disease prevention.
Separate chapters on population
groups — the individual, family, and
community — highlight the unique
aspects of assessment and health
promotion for each group. Coverage of
growth and development helps you
apply health promotion concepts to
each age and each stage of
development through the lifespan.
Case studies present realistic
situations with questions asking you
to apply key concepts, and care plans
include nursing diagnoses, defining
characteristics, related factors,
expected outcomes, and interventions.
Quality and Safety Scenario boxes
focus on QSEN-related competencies
with examples of health promotion.
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Innovative Practice boxes outline
unique and creative health promotion
programs and projects currently being
implemented. Healthy People 2020
boxes present goals and objectives
relating to national health issues
and priorities. Research for
Evidence-Based Practice boxes
summarize current health-promotion
studies showing the links between
research, theory, and practice.
Diversity Awareness boxes address
cultural perspectives relating to
planning care. Hot Topics boxes
introduce significant issues, trends,
and controversies in health
promotion. Think About It clinical
scenarios open each chapter, and
include questions to encourage
critical thinking. NEW! An increased
focus on genomics reflects scientific
evidence supporting the use of
genetic tests and family health
history to guide public health
interventions. NEW! Expanded
discussion of QSEN competencies is
included, as related to health
promotion. NEW! Guidelines and
recommendations are included from the
latest Guide to Clinical Preventive
Services from the U.S. Preventive
Services Task Force. NEW! The latest
information about the Affordable Care
Act is included. NEW! Updated photos
reflect the latest in health
promotion and disease prevention.
ACSM's Clinical Exercise Physiology
American College of Sports Medicine
2019-02-01 ACSM’s Clinical Exercise
Physiology adapts and expands upon
the disease-related content from
ACSM’s Resource Manual for Guidelines
for Exercise Testing and
Prescription, 7th Edition, to create
a true classroom textbook. This new
resource offers research-based
coverage of more than 35 conditions
commonly seen in practice—from a host
of cardiovascular disorders to
immunological/hematological
disorders. Condition chapters are
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

organized by disease types and then
divided into sections that cover
specific conditions from a
pathological and etiological
perspective. To provide a complete
view of clinical exercise physiology,
the book also covers important
considerations and foundational
elements, such as screening,
pharmacology, and
electrocardiography. As an American
College of Sports Medicine
publication, the text offers the
unsurpassed quality and excellence
that has become synonymous with
titles by the leading exercise
science organization in the world.
Atlas of Cardiovascular Computed
Tomography Matthew J. Budoff
2018-05-23 This atlas is a
comprehensive visual reference for
the use of cardiovascular computed
tomography (CT) containing
photomicrographs, anatomic
illustrations, tables, and charts
paired with extensive legends and
explanations that are supplemented by
extensive research, peer-reviewed
articles, and textbooks. In addition
to providing historical perspective
and current direction for CT, this
new edition of Atlas of
Cardiovascular Computed Tomography 2e
focuses on research involving
coronary artery diseases and
anomalies, congestive heart failure,
atherosclerotic plaques and
asymptomatic disease, as well as
imaging techniques, including
preparation, acquisition, and
processing, involving the great
vessels and carotids, the peripheral
vasculature, and coronary and
pulmonary veins. The increasing role
of CT in the emergency room and in
private cardiology practice is also
reviewed thoroughly, making this an
essential read for all involved in
cardiac imaging, cardiology and
emergency medicine.
Physical Health And Well-Being In
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Mental Health Nursing: Clinical
Skills For Practice Nash, Michael
2014-06-01 This book was the first of
its kind to focus on providing mental
health nurses with the core knowledge
they need.
The Practical Guide 2000
The Cleveland Clinic Foundation
Intensive Review of Internal Medicine
James K. Stoller 2014 "Prepare for
internal medicine board certification
and recertification exams with the
proven resource that serves as the
syllabus for the Cleveland Clinic's
highly esteemed internal medicine
board review course! The 6th edition
contains ancillary content, available
on the companion website for book
purchasers, and integrated right into
the format for eBook purchasers.
Drawing on the expertise of the
distinguished Cleveland Clinic
faculty, this latest edition features
new board review questions and
answers in print and online. Taking a
more clinical approach than other
review texts, this practical resource
includes a unique and well-structured
question bank of more than 580
questions to prepare you for the
boards. Providing an authoritative
review of state-of-the-art
developments in internal medicine,
the book covers key topics, including
multidisciplinary skills for the
internist, infectious disease,
hematology and medical oncology,
rheumatology, pulmonary and critical
care medicine, endocrinology,
nephrology and hypertension,
gastroenterology, and cardiology.
Master essential concepts with expert
information, clinical vignettes, and
coverage of crucial clinical points
in each chapter. Streamline your
board preparation with the book's
emphasis on the facts and scenarios
most likely to be encountered in
internal medicine boards. Build your
confidence, competence, and testtaking skills through online board
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

exam simulations that integrate
relevant clinical cases, pathology,
and imaging studies. Testyour
knowledge and skills using the book's
more than 580 board-review style
questions and answers in print. Fully
searchable text online, allows you to
study where ever and whenever you
want. Whether you are preparing for
board certification or
recertification or want an
authoritative review of state-of-theart developments in internal
medicine, the Cleveland Clinic
Intensive Board Review of Internal
Medicine, 6e is your go-to resource"-Provided by publisher.
Dietary Status of HIV-infected
Individuals Aged 18-49 Years in
NHANES 2001-2012 for Prevention and
Resolution of Dyslipidemia Joyce
Elizabeth Rudy 2016 Background:
Dyslipidemia, defined as abnormal
concentrations of serum lipid and
lipoprotein concentrations, is
prevalent in the Human
Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV)-infected
population. This condition is caused
by the virus, antiretroviral drugs,
and traditional risk factors. Public
health is concerned with dyslipidemia
due to its proatherogenic properties,
the rising number of cardiac events
in this population, permanence of
viral infection, and use of
pharmacological treatments necessary
to sustain life. Lifestyle
interventions, such as diet are
recommended for initial treatment and
prevention of dyslipidemia, yet few
studies have measured dietary intake
against the accepted dietary
guidelines.Objective: This study
sought to examine determinants of
dyslipidemia, assess dietary intake
of macromolecules that comprise a
diet to control plasma lipid
concentrations and maintain an ideal
plasma lipid profile, identify
correlates with macromolecule intake,
and measure association of individual
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macromolecules with dyslipidemia.
Methods: This sample comprised a
national representation of persons
living with HIV in the United States
(US) measured in the National Health
and Nutrition Examination Survey
(NHANES) from 2001 to 2012. Only
persons with results from validated
laboratory tests used to obtain HIV
status and dyslipidemia status were
included in the study. Subject's
daily dietary intake was compared to
the guidelines of the therapeutic
lifestyle changes diet in the Third
Report of the National Cholesterol
and Education Program on Detection,
Evaluation, and Treatment of High
Blood Cholesterol in Adults (Adults
Treatment Panel III) [NCEP/ATP III].
Diet was collected through one selfreported 24-hour recall of the
previous day's food consumption.
Recalled foods were entered into a
database to calculate daily dietary
intake of macromolecules. Chi-square
tests examined statistically
significant differences in the
proportion of dyslipidemics across
subjects' demographics. Crude
logistic regression models measured
the effect of every 10% increase in
the natural log of daily intake of a
macromolecule on odds of
dyslipidemia. Missing data were
excluded from analyses.
Conn's Current Therapy 2015 E-Book
Edward T. Bope 2014-10-21 Ideal for
busy medical practitioners who need
quick, reliable answers, Conn’s
Current Therapy 2015 is an easy-touse, in-depth guide that focuses
solely on the most up-to-date
treatment protocols for common
complaints, acute disease and chronic
illness. Drs. Edward T. Bope and Rick
D. Kellerman present the expertise
and knowledge of hundreds of skilled
international leaders on evidencebased clinical management options.
With key diagnostic points and
treatment recommendation tables,
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

you'll have quick access to the
information you need to make accurate
clinical decisions. Consult this
title on your favorite e-reader,
conduct rapid searches, and adjust
font sizes for optimal readability.
Find answers quickly so you can
dedicate more time to treatment with
practical and accurate advice by
renowned international experts on
diagnosis and management, delivered
via a templated, at-a-glance
approach. Gain the most effective
results for your patients with quick,
easy access to the latest evidencebased treatments and therapies Put
the latest knowledge to work in your
practice with updated and rewritten
chapters to provide you with the most
accurate content in therapeutics.
With new chapters on palpitations,
hypokalemia and hyperkalemia, vision
rehabilitation and more, you can stay
on top of current treatment
practices. Offer a full range of
treatment options through coverage of
the latest information on recently
approved and soon-to-be approved
drugs.
Pharmacotherapeutics For Advanced
Practice Nurse Prescribers Teri Moser
Woo 2015-08-03 This exceptional text
builds your knowledge of pharmacology
by first providing an overview of
pharmacologic principles and then
teaching you how to apply those
principles to clinical practice.
Focusing on applying pharmacologic
scientific knowledge to clinical
practice, it explains diagnostic and
treatment reasoning and rational drug
selection, while providing useful
clinical pearls from experienced
practitioners.
Varney's Midwifery Tekoa L. King
2013-10-01 The gold standard for
midwives and students is back with
Varney's Midwifery, Fifth Edition.
New to this edition are chapters
describing the profession of
midwifery, reproductive physiology,
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clinical genetics, and support for
women in labor. Interwoven throughout
is information on primary care,
gynecology, maternity care, and
neonatal care.With chapters written
by a variety of expert midwives and
an increased emphasis on reproductive
anatomy and physiology, this new
edition assists students and
clinicians in understanding not only
what to do but why. Updated to
reflect evidence-based care, this
edition also discusses the
pathophysiology of various conditions
in the context of normal changes in
the reproductive cycle. Also included
are numerous new anatomical and
clinical illustrations.In this
edition, the skills chapters have
been significantly revised and
reformatted into relevant chapter
appendices to help students, new
midwives, and international readers
learn essential skills in sequential
steps. These critical midwifery
skills include performing a pelvic
examination, hand maneuvers for
birth, delivery of a fetus in breech
presentation, and current evidencebased steps for managing a postpartum
hemorrhage.New Chapters Include:*
Professional Midwifery Today* Mental
Health Conditions* Breast Conditions*
Anatomy and Physiology of the Female
Reproductive System* Physiologic
Changes in Pregnancy and Fetal
Development* Genetics* Anatomy and
Physiology of Pregnancy: Placental,
Fetal, and Maternal Adaptations*
Support for Women in Labor* Anatomy
and Physiology of Postpartum* Anatomy
and Physiology of the Newborn
Life Cycle Nutrition Sari Edelstein
2014-02-25 Revised and updated with
the latest epidemiologic research,
the Second Edition of Life Cycle
Nutrition: An Evidence-Based Approach
explores nutritional foundations and
the growth, development and normal
functioning of individuals through
each stage of life. With subjects as
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

diverse as media influences on
eating, skipping breakfast, fruit
juice consumption, and clinical
nutrition, this text gives students
current knowledge, helps them
evaluate emerging knowledge, and
prepares them to uncover new
knowledge for the public, their
clients, and themselves. Key
Features: Evidence-Based Practice
sections contains research articles
that provide students with an
opportunity to create peer-reviewed
studies and clinical trials. Cultural
Diversity Sidebars, integrated
throughout the text, present issues
that challenge students to think
critically about the nutritional and
health differences among ethnic
groups. Interesting Vignettes, based
on nutrition and health, enhance
student understanding of the material
presented. Issues to Debate sections
provides timely topics for debate and
further consideration such as
withholding and withdrawing
nutrition, the ethical implications
of nutrition care, and right to die
case law. Students will learn the
physiological, moral, ethical, and
legal issues surrounding these
emotionally charged issues. Case
Studies and Nutritional Management
help students develop knowledge and
skills within a wide variety of
subjects and improve critical
thinking, public speaking, and group
interactions.
The APRN and PA’s Complete Guide to
Prescribing Drug Therapy 2020 Mari J.
Wirfs, PhD, MN, APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC,
CNE 2019-05-15 Includes more than 30
new diagnoses and eBook with digital
updates as needed! Updated to deliver
the most current standards, this is a
unique prescribing reference for APRN
students and advanced health care
providers in all practice settings
who need guidance on prescribing
drugs for patients with acute,
episodic, and chronic health
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problems. Concise, easy to read, and
updated throughout, the resource
delivers pharmacotherapy regimens for
more than 600 diagnoses—including
over 30 that are new. The print
format includes an eBook with digital
updates to assure immediate access to
essential information. Listed
alphabetically by diagnosis,
pharmacotherapy regimens include, for
each diagnosis, drug choices listed
by generic name, FDA pregnancy
category, generic/over-the-counter
availability, adult/pediatric dosing
regimens, brand names, forms of
dosage, and additives. Clinically
useful information such as laboratory
values to be monitored, patient
teaching points, and safety
information is interspersed
throughout each diagnosis. Additional
quick-access features include
information presented in convenient
table format and an alphabetical
cross-reference index of drugs by
generic and brand name, with FDA
pregnancy category and controlled
drug schedule (I, II, III, IV, V).
Key Features: Includes 31 new
diagnoses totaling over 600 organized
alphabetically Serves as a quickaccess prescribing reference for APRN
and PA students and health care
providers in all primary care
settings Presents drug information in
condensed and summary form for ease
of use Within each diagnosis, drug
choices are listed alphabetically by
generic /trade name, FDA pregnancy
category, adult/pediatric dosing,
dose forms, and additives Delivers
guidance on lab values to be
monitored, patient education points,
and safety information Includes 30
Appendices with ready access to key
drug classifications, FDA Pregnancy
Categories, US Schedule of Controlled
Substances, Immunization Schedules,
Contraceptive Guidance, categories
Anti-Infectives, and more! Offers
brand/generic cross-reference
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

Biomarkers, Diagnostics and Precision
Medicine in the Drug Industry Abdel
Halim 2019-06-08 The high failure
rate in the pharmaceutical industry
has positioned biomarkers and
personalized medicine in the
frontline, as possible solutions. If
executed right, biomarkers and
companion diagnostics (CDx) can
potentially help the drug industry
enhance the probability of success,
accelerate the time to market, and,
more importantly, benefit patients by
supporting accurate diagnosis and
selection of the most effective and
least toxic therapies. This book aims
to examine the challenges and
limitations in biomarkers and
laboratory tests. It also offers
advice on best practices to ensure
proper application of biomarkers and
bridges the gap between diagnostic
business development claims and reallife deliverables. The book covers
biomarkers for different purposes,
provides examples from different
technologies, which includes
standard-of-care approved assays as
well as for-investigational-use and
for-research-use-only assays. It also
includes new data for biomarkers in
different therapeutic indications and
offers case studies and practical
examples. This book serves as a
reference to drug developers, IVD
providers, clinical labs, healthcare
givers, academicians, and researchers
for best practices to help increase
the probability of success in drug
development and improve patient
management. Provides the unique
insight of an expert with extensive
experience in diagnostics and
clinical laboratory on one side and
drug discovery and development on the
other side Addresses the challenges
of drug development and precision
medicine and suggests how to
eliminate or mitigate these
challenges through better utilization
of biomarkers and diagnostics in drug
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development and patient management
Features case studies and real-life
examples from different classes of
biomarkers on different platforms for
different therapeutic areas and
includes more than 200 illustrations
The Handbook of Health Behavior
Change, 4th Edition Kristin A.
Riekert, PhD 2013-11-08 Choice
Outstanding Academic Title! 4 Stars Doody's! Praise for the Third
Edition: "This work will be one that
students and clinicians keep on their
shelves as the gold-standard
reference for health behavior change.
Summing up: Essential" --Choice
Substantially revised to reflect
current trends in the field of health
behavior change, this new edition of
the highly acclaimed "gold standard"
text continues to provide a
comprehensive overview of behavior
change as it relates to public
health. It has been extensively
reorganized to eliminate redundancies
in the earlier edition, and takes a
broader, more pragmatic approach in
its coverage of health behavior
change. New content includes chapters
on lifestyle change and prevention
and chronic disease management, with
an intensive focus on specific
behaviors (i.e. diet and nutrition,
tobacco use) and chronic illness (i.e
diabetes, heart disease). A new
section on Community, System, and
Provider Interventions to Support
Health Behavior Change focuses on the
efficacy of interventions implemented
within various systems such as
schools, workplaces, and health care
systems. The fourth edition also
provides learning objectives and
discussion questions to facilitate
use by course instructors in health
psychology, behavioral medicine, and
public health. This multidisciplinary
text has been authored and edited by
highly esteemed practitioners,
educators, and researchers who are
experts in their specific areas of
national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

study. The majority of the text
continues to be organized around the
specific behaviors and chronic
illnesses with the most significant
public health impacts in terms of
morbidity and mortality. Each chapter
explains the significance of a
particular problem and reviews the
empirical evidence for the various
intervention approaches. New to the
Fourth Edition: Extensively
reorganized to eliminate redundancies
Updated to encompass the most current
research in health behavior change
Includes new chapters on Alcohol,
Stress and Mood Management, Diabetes,
Obesity, The Workplace, Built
Environment, and Behavior Data
Focuses intensively on specific
behaviors and chronic illnesses that
significantly affect public health
Includes a new section on Community,
System, and Provider Interventions to
Support Health Behavior Change
Applicable to a wide variety of
courses including public health,
behavior change, preventive medicine,
and health psychology Authored by
leading researchers, educators, and
practitioners with a
multidisciplinary focus Includes
learning objectives and discussion
questions
Medical Nutrition and Disease Lisa
Hark 2014-08-12 Medical Nutrition and
Disease: A Case-Based Approach is an
ideal way for medical students,
physician assistant students,
dietetic students, dietetic interns,
and medical residents to advance
their nutrition knowledge and skills.
Dietitians in clinical practice and
dietetic educators will also benefit
from the updated nutrition concepts
and case-based approach. The 5th
edition of this best-selling text has
been fully updated and includes 13
chapters and 29 cases, with 6 brand
new cases. The text is a practical
guide to the role that nutrition
plays in disease prevention,
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treatment, and management and also
provides 48 self-study continuing
education credits (C.E.) for
dietitians. Medical Nutrition and
Disease: • Features learning
objectives and current references in
every chapter and case • Teaches you
how to diagnose and manage
nutritional problems, integrate
nutrition into clinical practice, and
answer your patients’ most common
questions • Includes nutritional
advice for children, teenagers,
pregnant women, and older adults •
Includes contributions from
nationally recognized nutritionists
and physicians who teach nutrition in
medical schools, and undergraduate
and dietetic programs Registered
dietitians can earn 48 C.E. credits
from the Academy of Nutrition and
Dietetics by successfully completing
the updated multiple-choice questions
included in the book. Everything has
been pre-approved by the Commission
on Dietetic Registration and there

national-cholesterol-education-program-guidelines-2012

are no additional fees.
ACSM's Guidelines for Exercise
Testing and Prescription ACSM
2013-02-01 The flagship title of the
certification suite from the American
College of Sports Medicine, ACSM's
Guidelines for Exercise Testing and
Prescription is a handbook that
delivers scientifically based
standards on exercise testing and
prescription to the certification
candidate, the professional, and the
student. The 9th edition focuses on
evidence-based recommendations that
reflect the latest research and
clinical information. This manual is
an essential resource for any
health/fitness and clinical exercise
professional, physician, nurse,
physician assistant, physical and
occupational therapist, dietician,
and health care administrator. This
manual give succinct summaries of
recommended procedures for exercise
testing and exercise prescription in
healthy and diseased patients.
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